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Dear parents and carers, 
We have had such an exciting week on top 
of our day-in, day-out fun learning.  We have 
welcomed Sara to work in Year 1 with us, and 
many families in for the Year 1 Tea Party and 
the Year 5 Class Assembly. What a treat we 
have had!  Year 1 parents/carers had a long-
awaited tour of the building, postponed for 
the last two years due to COVID.  This was 
followed by tea with the Queen! Year 5 
enthralled us with their informative , 
interactive Class Assembly and then showed 
our visitors their Architecture Project 
creations. 

Parents Evening Reminder
All parents/carers received their appointment 
time this week.  We will have several stalls in 
the hall including information about our new 
Reading books for Years R, 1 and 2. 

Nursery Children
If you have a child in Nursery born between 
1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018, 
PLEASE remember you must apply for a 
Reception place before 15th January 2022.  
The application process is now open so 
please book early.  Click HERE to go to the 
Lambeth Pr imar y School Admissions 
2022-23 webpage.

Johanna Site Redevelopment 
Consultation
We would love to hear your views on the 
consultation to redevelop our current site.  
Click the link to view the powerpoint and fill 
in the consu l tat ion response form: 
https://.oasisacademyjohanna.org/about-us/
consultation 
Dawn, Principal 

        Twitter : @OasisJohanna

Friday 19th Nov 2021 www.oasisacademyjohanna.org 

Early Reading & Bug Club
At Johanna, we believe in children listening to and 
reading high quality books at every opportunity.  
Our chosen phonics programme, Book Wings, is 
based on exciting, engaging books from the best 
children’s authors.  Each new sound (phoneme) and 
letter pattern (grapheme) that matches it has it’s own real book on 
which to base learning.  However, we do understand that children 
need to practise reading books that match the letters and sounds 
they know.  To support children learning to read, we are very pleased 
to announce the launch of Bug Club Online.  Children in Reception, 
Years 1 and 2, who are using phonics to read words, will have their 
own username and password to access specially chosen books at the 
right level for them.  Come and see some of the books in the Hall on 
Parent’s Evening and get your username/password from their teacher.  

Y5 Class Assembly
Thank you Year 5 for presenting your learning about South Africa in 
such an engaging, interactive and creative way.  We loved the skits, 
quick quizzes and Sky News interviewing Nelson Mandela. Excellent 
comparing by Cem and Malak.  Well done everyone.

WANTED: Christmas Decorations 
Do you have any unwanted Christmas 

decorations? Please donate to school so we 
can bring the festivities into our building.
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Parent’s Evening
Our Autumn Term Parent’s Evening appointments are  next  
Thursday (25th November) and the following Tuesday 
(30th November).  You should have recieved your slip this 
week giving the day/time of your appointment.  If you are 
unable to attend, please contact your child’s class teacher 
to rearrange.

We will hold the meetings in your child’s classroom, with 
opportunity to view their books before seeing the teacher.  
Please pick up books and look at them in the hall, then take 
with you to your appointment in the classroom.
Healthspace Weigh & Measure Programme
Also at parent’s evening, we will have the researcher 
supporting our Hub Healthspace Weigh & Measure 
Programme available for you to speak to.  If you have any 
questions as to what the research is about or what they 
will do with the information, please chat to Hannah OR 
watch her video on the newsletter page of our website.

COMMUNITY VOICE 
AND END OF YEAR PARTY

Tuesday 14th December 3.30PM -5.30PM
 

 
 

Reception Writing
Well done to our Reception children who have finished 
learning Set 2 sounds and are moving onto Set 3!   This 
great learning 
m e a n s t h a t 
c h i l d r e n a r e 
now able to 
write their own 
s e n t e n c e s .  
These 4 got a 
special award 
this week from 
Dawn for their 
hard work and 
per sever ance 
which produced 
a g rea t fina l 
piece of writing 
a b o u t t h e 
Naughty Bus .  
Have a look at our Twitter Feed to see their work.                 
          @OasisJohanna
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‘Celebration City’ Architecture 
Year 5 have taken part in an architecture project working 
alongside real architects to discuss, design, make and 
evaluate some buildings.  The brief was to create a city for 
children all about celebrating play.  It was great fun trying 
to find the bowling alley and art gallery.

Fruit and Veg Stall
We have our SNAC Leaders helping to sell fruit and veg 
at our weekly stall.  Remember to stock up each 
Wednesday evening with fresh, healthy and affordable 
produce.

Welcome Sara!



N 
Rainbow

Farnaz For being kind towards others in Nursery.
Navid For joining in our games and activities.

R Red Kimora For helping others with their learning.
Hala For working hard on her phonics.

1 Orange Luna For being a kind and supportive friend.
Laith For working independently.

2 Yellow Jacob For doing reallly well on his spelling test.
John For being more independent in writing.

3 Green Chester For improved reading.
Dylan For achieving his times table tutor badge.
Khalil G For excellent sewing skills.

4 Blue Alex For enthusiasm and participation.
Dior For great effort in Bollywood dancing (PE).

5 Indigo Mia For patience in leadership.
Elizabeth For hard work in Science.

6 Violet Mia For improved attitude to her work.
Yacoub For excellent progress in his reading skills.

PE Fatima, 
Kayla & 
Tiana

For excellent dribbling and passing in PE.

Nairah For excellent dribbling skills in PE.

Stars of the Week
Week 4
Tues 23rd 
Nov

9.45am YR Local Walk to Waterloo 
Station

Thurs 25th 
Nov

Parent’s Evening 3.30-7.30pm.

Fri 26th 
Nov

Flu Spray day (will only be given if online 
consent form completed)

Week 5
Tues 30th 
Nov

Parent’s Evening 3.30-5.30pm.

Week 6
Mon 6th 
Dec

Christmas Post Box opens
Pantomime - Aladdin is coming to school.  
11-12noon OR 6-7pm
Oasis Johanna Development Scheme 
Parent consultation - see flyer on p2

Thurs 9th 
Dec

School Christmas Dinner

Fri 10th 
Dec

Christmas Jumper Day - £1 donation to 
Save the Children charity

Sat 11th 
Dec

Winter Fayre at the Hub Farm, including 
our very own Johanna Family Voice 
Grotto - more details to come.

Week 7
Mon 13th 
Dec

Carol-a-thon at Waterloo Station (classes 
out during the day)

Tues 14th 
Dec

2pm EY and KS1 Nativity Concert
3.30-5.30pm Waterloo Hub Healthspace 
Community Voice and End of Year Party 

Wed 15th 
Dec

2pm KS2 Winter Concert

Thurs 16th 
Dec

Christmas Post arrives!

Friday 17th 
Dec

Last Day of School - finish at 1.30pm

Christmas Holiday
Mon 20th Dec to Mon 3rd Jan

Tues 4th Jan 2022
INSET DAY - School closed to children

Wed 5th Jan 2022
Children return to school

Dates for Autumn 2

Attendance 95% 
Well done Reception for being 
our Attendance Winners this 
week. 99% is a great attendance 
rate and something to be proud 
of.  You will get our Attendance 
Bear in Assembly on Monday.

As we approach the cold/flu 
season, let us not forget that 
COVID is still very much around.  May we ask parents to be 
vigilant and if in doubt, please take your child for a covid test 
and report absences to the office.  Please do take a PCR test if 
you have one or more of the symptoms: new, persistent cough, 
high temperature or loss/change in taste/smell.

Salad bar
C h i l d r e n h a v e 
loved having our 
salad bar back in 
action this week, so 
much so that we 
keep having to 
r e fi l l i t ! G r e a t 
healthly choices 
everyone!

Class This 
week 

R Red 99%
Y1 Orange 91%
Y2 Yellow 90%
Y3 Green 98%
Y4 Blue 96%
Y5 Indigo 98%
Y6 Violet 93%


